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Mr. Jack Butler 
North Carolina Department of Environment, 

Health, and Natural Resources 
Post Office Box 27687 
401 Oberlin Road 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611 

Re: Installation Restoration Remedial Project Managers 
Meeting at MCB Camp Lejeune, 29 April 1992 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

We request you attend the subject meeting to be held at MCE1 Camp 
Lejeune, Building 1, Room 126 at 9:00 a.m. The primary topics of 
discussion will be: 

. The Draft Final RI/FS and Proposed Plan for the Interim 
Remedial Action for the Shallow Aquifer at the Hadnot 
Industrial Area (HPIA), 

” The schedule of activities for reaching a ROD for the 
Interim Remedial Action for the HPIA Shallow Aquifer, and 

. The Draft Final Project Plans for RI/FS work at Sites 6, 9, 
48, and 69. 

Other significant issues regarding ongoing environmental 
restoration activities at MCB Camp Lejeune will also be 
discussed. 

We also request that you bring the technically cognizant 
personnel from the Water Quality and Groundwater Sections of the 
NCDEHNR Division of Environmental Management to this meeting, as 
these personnel had substantial comments on the Draft versions of 
the FS for the Interim Remedial Action for the HPIA Shallow 
Aquifer. Their comments specifically concern use of the HPIA 
Sewage Treatment Plant to treat the TCE contaminated groundwater. 
In response to their comments, we will submit a supplementary 
document to the Draft Final FS, subtitled "Draft HPIA Sewage 
Treatment Plant Evaluation". As we are maintaining an 
accelerated schedule for completing the ROD for the HPIA Interim 
Remedial Action, the attendance of these personnel at the subject 
meeting is vital and would provide for better discussion and 
expeditious agreements on any necessary changes. 



Re; Installation Restoration Remedial Project Managers 
Meeting at MCB Camp Lejeune, 29 April 1992 

Please contact Mr. Byron Brant at (804) 445-2931 if you have any 
questions concerning this matter. 

Sincerely, 

P. A. RAKOWSKI, P.E. 
Head 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Divisio:n 
By direction of the Commander 
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